
Student Activities Board Report 

April 11, 2017 

 

Track 

We have 52 plus athletes out for track. Our track athletes have competed in 1 track meet in Cut Bank. 

The track meet was a time trial, athletes competed in the different events and competed very well.  

Coach Miller and staff were very pleased with the performance of the athletes. The second and third 

track meets will be held Saturday April 8, 2017 at Havre and Tuesday April 11, 2017 at Kalispell.  

 

Softball 

We have 33 girls out for softball. The softball team has played 5 games thus far in their season. Coach 

Vaile and staff are working very hard coaching the fundamentals. They played their first game at Cut 

Bank ended up losing the game, but in the 7th inning the team was able to score 9 runs and cut the lead 

in half. It was very impressive in watching the kids compete and make a rally like that. The softball field 

has been prepared by the BHS maintenance department and is ready for the season.  

 

BHS Coaches 

Congratulations to Mark Magee as he was selected as Co-Coach of the Year for the Central A for Boys 

Basketball. 

 

 

BHS Head Coaches and Assistant Coaches 
I will have Head Coach rehire candidates on the first May 2017 board meeting, and the Assistant Coach 

rehire candidates to the Board on the second May 2017. 

 

BMS Wrestling 
 

Just wrapped up their season. The BMS Wrestling Team placed 5th this year at the  Middle School 

Divisional Wrestling tournament. They had a great season and the coaches were very pleased with the 

kids performances. 

 

BMS Track 
BMS Track started Monday March 20, 2017. There are 35 plus athletes out for track. We are currently 

working on filling one more track coaching position. The first track meet for the middle school was on 

Saturday April 1, 2017 in Choteau. 

 

Napi 4th/5th GBB and Babb GBB 
Napi 4th/5th GBB will be finishing their season during week of April 15, 2017. The 4th/5th GBB season 

consisted of 4 teams from Napi, 1 team from Babb, 1 team from East Glacier, 1 team from Boarding 

School, 1 team from DeLaSalle. Our Napi coaches focused on teaching techniques and fundamentals of 

basketball. The kids are having a great time during their season. 

 

Napi Track and Babb Track 

The season will be starting on 4/18/17. 

 

Napi Softball 

The season will be starting on 4/18/17. 


